
In opposition to HJR 201 

 

I am writing to voice my opposition to HJR 201, the Statewide Property Tax. I am a retired state 

employee on a fixed income. In the last two years: 

 

My medical insurance has increased by 32% 

My automobile insurance has increased by 32% 

My heating bill has increased by 24% 

My water bill has increased by 11% 

My electrical bill has increased by 6% 

My property tax has increased by 11% 

 

My wife and I are struggling to make ends meet. Now is not the time to burden Oregon taxpayers with 

even more expense. 

 

Paul Peloquin 

Monmouth, OR.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


